
March 2024

Dear Friend

“If winter comes, can spring be far behind?” Let’s hope not! The students at 
Mother Seton are finishing up their second trimester and focusing on Lenten 
observations as they count down the days to Easter.  They have been busy 
with activities like the STEM Fair (see photo below), a special liturgy presided 
over by Archbishop Lori to celebrate the feast of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, and 
were anxiously looking forward to the 8th grade versus teachers volleyball 
game on Feb 29th to benefit Helping Hands and Caring Hearts. (Teachers 
won!) 

And I know it’s early, but the Carnival will be back on May 29th through June 
2nd. That’s always a fun affair for both current families and alums, so please 
mark your calendars!

Meanwhile, I wish a blessed Easter to you and your families!

Kate Marshall, MSS 1969



Alumni STEM Fair Judges

Once again our alumni participated as STEM Fair judges in this years annual
STEM Fair in November. It's always great to have them come back and share
their expertise with our current students. 
 
(l-r) Edgar Hatter '71*, Jamie Orndorff '05, Ron Albaugh, Edison Hatter '14, Bill
Little '60*, Mike Hillman, Kiernan Myles '21, Bernie Buckley, Anna Eyler '13,
Julia Cobalt Wivell '20, Jeffrey Crefton '95. (*left before graduation)

 

Class of 2016 & 2017

Congratulations to alums Brede Laug (MSS 2016)
and Matthias Buchheister (MSS 2017), both recent
graduates of  Pittsburgh Institute of Aeronautics.
Brede (l) graduated from the Pittsburgh Campus of
PIA on Sept. 30, 2023 and Matthias (r) graduated
from the Hagerstown Campus of PIA on
December 23, 2023. Brede is working for Republic
Airlines in Pittsburgh, and Matthias begins his job
with Duncan Aviation in Michigan in March.
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